Events

Tuesday, November 12
3p.m.
Kleymeyer Hall
Annual General
Meeting of USI Retirees

Saturday, February 22
11am.-1p.m.
Kennel Club
Annual Retirees’
Luncheon

In Memoriam

Leona A. “Lee” Rayburn
Retiree

Ruth A. Waller
Retiree

Jerry L. Williams
Retiree

Coming Soon!
The USI Retirees are
getting a web page on
the USI website. Watch
forita
www.usi.edu/retirees
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Hip, Cool, With It

On May 9, 16 of us gathered on campus for a retirees’ social media
workshop. Ken Johnson, formerly instructor in English and
humanities and now electronic-information guru as well as
grandfather-extraordinaire, taught us about Facebook, Twitter,
Pinterest, LinkedIn, MySpace, Google+, Tagged, myL.ife, and a half-
dozen other electronic social opportunities. Ken described the virtues
and warned about the pitfalls of each medium--and he answered our
guestions patiently and thoroughly. After this three-hour workshop,
naturalWnBT/F3 11.0ep2 1 4i.9.33W*0300C[in) and1985.9 0.47998 9.84 |




2 _

Helen Sands’s Nail That Job

Betty (right) is pictured here with Kathy Funke, director
emerita of News and Information Services.

Great Volunteers
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